
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

August 17, 1976 

The Honorable Morris K. Udall 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Udall: 

This is in respc•nse to your letter of August 11, 1976, concern­
ing the ACRS letter of July 14, 1976, which was prepared as a 
partial response to your letter of June 14, 1976, requesting 
ACRS comments on a series of issues relating to the Reactor 
Safety Study (NUREG 75/014). Please be advised that the ACRS 
will attempt to provide further comments as soon as it can. 
Consideration of applicable comments will be scheduled during 
forthcoming ACRS meetings. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Dade W. Moeller 
Chairman 


